-

Total Pages-4

C/19/PM/BMLT/1stSem(N)/1(U-1)

NEW

2018

BMLT



1st Semester Paramedical Examination

FUNCTIONAL ENGLISH

PAPER-I (Unit-1)

Full Marks: 40

Time: 2 Hours

The figures in the right-hand margin indicate full marks.

Candidates are required to give their answers in their own words as far as practicable.

Illustrate the answers wherever necessary.

Answer all questions.

1.	Fill in the blanks with suitable forms of words from the				
	list given below (any five):			1×5	
	recent, wood, passion, wonder, pride, honest, consult,				
	hope, late				
	(i)	She is	of returning to work soon	n.	
	(ii)	It is a	experience.		
	(iii)	I have seen him			
	(iv)	She has a	love for music.		
	(v)	It is a	_ chair.		

(Turn Over)

(vi) I met a surgeon.			
(vii) I shall do it			
2. Frame sentences with the following words, after adding suffixes and prefixes given within brackets (any two) 2×2			
De (forestation); Sudden (ly); Auto (biography); Care (ful).			
3. (a) Choose the correct alternative (any two): 2×1 (i) Death is preferable to/than disgrace. (ii) He has not eaten/taken his dinner. (iii) I am proud in/of you. (iv) Honesty is a/the best policy.			
(i) He is my cousin brother. (ii) She applied for teachery.			
(c) Put the verbs given within brackets in their correct			
tenses (any one):			
(i) She (has come) last night.			
(ii) I (am suffering) from fever since day before yesterday.			
(d) Fill in the blanks with articles where necessary (any			
three): 3×1			
(i) He is on board of reviewers.			
(ii) It is unique case.			
(iii) He saw one-eyed deer.			
(iv) She is honest merchant.			
C/19/PM/BMLT/1stSem(N)/1(U-1) (Continued)			

4. Do as directed (any five) :

5×1

- (i) She looked at me angrily. (Use the noun form of 'angrily').
- (ii) He said to me, "May I come in?" (Change the narration).
- (iii) He was elected leader. (Change the voice).
- (iv) No metal is as costly as gold. (Use the comparative degree of 'costly').
- (v) We are sure of his honesty. (Change into a complex sentence).
- (vi) Look _____ me. (Use the comparative degree of 'costly').
- (vii) _____ you do well in the examination. (use an auxiliary verb)
- (viii) It was a glorious victory. (Use the exclamatory form).
- 5. Read the passage given below and answer the questions that follow:

Malaria is caused by a germ that grows in the patient's blood. When a mosquito bites a man who has malaria, it sucks up into its stomach some of the man's blood. There are malaria germs in his blood, and when the mosquito bites another man, it injects into his body some of these malaria germs, and this soon results in an attack of fever. But not all mosquitoes carry malaria. The malaria mosquito can be distinguished by the appearance of its body and by its position when standing on something. To prevent the spread of malaria, all that is necessary to do is to destroy the mosquitoes. The most effective way is to prevent their birth. Mosquitoes do not grow in flowing water. So ditches should be properly drained. It is also useful to spread kerosene oil on the surface of the water. The use of DDT in rooms has proved to be very useful.

- (i) How can you know a malaria mosquito? 2
- (ii) How does it spread malaria?
- (iii) How can malaria be prevented? 2
- 6. Imagine a conversation between two friends on the issue of the prevention of global warming.

Or

Reproduce a conversation between a teacher and student on the necessity of participating in a short-term course in computer-learning.

- 7. Write a paragraph on any one of the following topics (100 words)
 - (i) Pulse Polio Immunization Programme.
 - (ii) The book you like best.
 - (iii) One-day cricket.